
Report of the Arts, Culture and Heritage Committee to the Council meeting of 26 June 2003 

5. OUR CITY UPDATE 
 
 The Director of Our City O-Tautahi reported on the operation of Our City O-Tautahi and the 

Canterbury Provincial Council Buildings. 
 
 The Committee decided to: 
 
 1. Receive the information. 
 
 2. Refer the question of opening hours to the Annual Plan Subcommittee for consideration as to 

the provision of addition funding to enable Our City O-Tautahi to be open to the public on 
Saturdays and Sundays between the hours of 10am and 4pm. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


